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The Mill 
Messenger 

Friday 25th June 2021  

 
 

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers, 

Please have a read through our latest news. 

Polite Reminder – Class Photos 
This coming Monday, 28th June, our school photographer will 
be taking class photos throughout the school day. Please ensure 
your child is wearing their full uniform. Please also note that 
no PE kits are to be worn on this day. Thank you!  

Sports Days 
Due to current restrictions, we are unable to have any spectators 
for sports days this year and they will run in a different way. 
Year 5 & 6 will have their sports day on ICC's field. EYFS to Year 4 
will run their own sports day activities during PE lessons over the 
next few weeks. All results will be collected as normal and the 
winning house will be announced towards the end of the term. 

Room 13 – From Janey 
One more week to get our animated work finished - the race is 
on! We are hoping Year 6 will be able to visit Room 13 next week 
in small batches to help us get the work completed!  

This Thursday I met with Robin at Crawley Library, Holly at 
Crawley Museum and Liz Hart who is the Arts Officer at Crawley 
Borough Council. We are in discussions about how we might be 
able to display our pandemic artwork at various venues in 
Crawley in Spring 2022. This is an exciting opportunity for the 
children to reach out to their community and share the 
important work they have created.  

End of Year Teacher Gifts 
As we had a few enquiries about this recently, we would like 
to confirm that teacher gifts may be brought to school if you 
wish to do so. Please limit this to Wednesday 21st July only, 
which is the last day of term. Thank you so much!  

Polite Reminder - Absences 
In case of sickness, please leave a message via our absence line 
on 01293 571893 by 8.45am on each day of your child’s 
absence. Please include their name, class and reason for their 
absence. If your child presents any symptoms related to Covid-
19, please leave a detailed message of their symptoms and if 
you have sought medical advice or arranged for a Covid-19 test. 

 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 

Sophie Gosden 
Headteacher 

 
 

Attendance Cup Winners 

Congratulations to this week’s 
winners, our Year 6 classes had 
the highest attendance. 

Well done everyone! 

 

Forever Proud 
On Fridays, each class nominates their ‘Forever 
Proud’ award winner that is announced in the 
online assembly, and then Miss Plant and myself 
deliver the children their badges. This week’s 
winners from Reception to Year 6 and reasons 
from their teachers were: 

Picasso Dominykas because he is such an amazing listener and 
is always setting a fantastic example to his friends. Well done! 

Matisse Majeed because he was so enthusiastic about writing 
this week! He has been using his sounds to write about lions; 
roar-some! 

Kandinsky Alex for always being the kindest and most thoughtful 
member of Kandinsky. Always smiling and bringing the sunshine 
to everyday. Keep shining. 

Hepworth Amay for some brilliant literacy this week and 
really hard work. Well done Amay! 

Hockney Connor - He has excelled himself this week in his 
writing. He is thinking carefully about his sounds when 
writing. Very proud! 

Monet Frankie - Your story about the selfish crab and his 
pirate ship was amazing and shows how much progress you 
have made in literacy.  Superb job - well done! 

Goldsworthy Eviee-Jade for her improved attitude to learning 
and great ideas in class discussion. 

O'Keeffe Blake for working incredibly hard on your English 
story this week, making sure you included adverbs and 
inverted commas! 

Lichtenstein Lexie - You have settled into Lichtenstein 
beautifully. Plus, I can see you are working hard with your 
writing, well done! 

Mondrian Noah A is an absolute ray of sunshine and works 
extra hard in all his learning. He is our resident walking 
encyclopedia, always telling us lots of amazing facts from his 
own prior knowledge! Super effort Noah :) 

Hokusai Rida for always trying her absolute best in all tasks 
and activities and always being a cheerful and smiley member 
of Hokusai class. Well done! 

Kahlo Elodie for being that incredible role model. Working 
hard always, setting yourself challenges in all you do and 
helping and supporting others. You are a star! 

Miro You have been an absolute inspiration to our class this year, 
with your beautiful poetry, art, amazing maths work and always 
doing your best. We are Forever Proud of you always, Madiha. 

Moore Devontae for always being a good friend to others. 
You always want to make sure everyone is happy and do what 
you can to make others smile. 

Van Gogh Dylan - You have settled into The Mill exceptionally 
well and demonstrated our school values in everything you 
do. It's like you've been here all along! We are so lucky to 
have you in our class! 

Egonu Amika for always having such a positive and can-do 
attitude towards her learning. She is the ultimate role model 
to others! 

Rousseau Malaika for being always being a role model to 
everyone in Rousseau class. Well done. 

Riley Austin for his positive attitude towards everything, even 
when things seem almost impossible! 

Da Vinci Holly for having the confidence to volunteer to lead 
singing by herself. 

Diary Dates 

The Great Big Community Cook Weekend 
26th and 27th June 2021. 

School Photos 
Monday 28th June 2021. 

Last Day of Summer Term Wednesday 21st July 2021. 

Inset Days Thursday 22nd and Friday 23rd July 2021. 

Inset Days School Year 2021/22 

Thursday 2nd September 2021 

Friday 3rd September 2021 

Tuesday 4th January 2022 

Monday 28th February 2022 

Friday 22nd July 2022 
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